
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE SELECT BOARD 

 

 

There will be a special meeting of the Moretown Select Board on Wednesday, May 2nd, 2012, at 6 p.m., 

at the Moretown Town Hall in Moretown Village, to be held for the purpose of addressing a public 

health concern with Moretown's Health Officer Richard Valentinetti; and to sign selectboard orders. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cheryl Brown 

Administrative Assistant 

Moretown Select Board 


